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                                Covid 

                  HSC ADVISORY NOTICE 
Following the Governments recent relaxation of the covid rules and regulations. Which are 
now replaced with advisory notes.  

The committee is pleased to announce that the clubhouse is now fully open in all areas.  

However the HSC covid subcommittee ask that the following advisory points are observed 
when members are within the clubhouse. 

• Any member who feels ill or displays any of the known covid symptoms. Are to 
leave the club immediately and go home, for the protection of other members. 

• Members are requested when entering the main hall to please continue to sign in 
the entry log or use the NHS Q code. 

• We advise that face coverings be worn within the main hall except when seated, 
drinking or eating. 

• Members to be aware of other people and avoid overcrowding especially within the 
bar area. 2 persons only at the bar counter at any one time. Please wear face 
coverings at the bar counter for the protection of the volunteering members that 
are serving you. 

• Please continue to use the hand sanitisers and cleaners that are located around the 
club.  

• Where possible maintain at least one metre distance from other members, 
particularly within the changing rooms.  

• Members unlocking, ensure that the changing room windows and doors are opened 
and the escape doors to the main hall are opened, if members are in the main hall. 
To ensure adequate ventilation of the clubhouse. 

• Following use of the tables or galley counter within the main hall can members 
please wipe over with the spray cleaner provided prior to leaving. Leave as you 
would expect to find. 

Welcome back everybody please come down and enjoy your clubhouse within the bounds 
of the advisory notes above. 

 

The Committee                                                                                                                21.07.21 


